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California State University, Long Beach

Curriculum and Educational Policies Council

Meeting 2, 2011-12
BH-302

Wednesday, 28 September, 2-4 PM

Members Present:  Christopher Brazier (Chair/CNSM), Tom Enders (Ex-Officio), Khue Duong (Alternate Secretary/Library), Diane Hayashino (CAPS), Connie Ireland (CHHS), Nathan Jensen (International Education), I-Hung Khoo (COE), Jeff Klaus (Designee, VP Student Services),  Xin Li (CED), Cecile Lindsay (Provost Designee), Nim Marayong (Secretary/COE),  Kent Merryfield (CNSM), Lucy Nguyen (ASI), Sabine Reddy (CBA), Robin Richesson (COTA), Sarah Schrank (Vice Chair/CLA), M. Sue Stanley (Provost Designee), Tiffany Sum (COTA), Deborah Thien (CLA ), Brett Wanatanbe (ASI)
Members Absent:  Norm Carter (Lecturers), Kate Chen (CLA), Sal Kukalis (CBA), Caitlin Murdock (CLA), Huong Tran Nguyen (CED),   
Guests: N/A
Chair Brazier convened the organizational meeting at 2:00 pm.
1. Approval of the agenda: m/s/p
2. Approval of the minutes of the last meeting: m/s/p after a minor edit
3. Announcements and requests for information

4. Elect a representative to the Academic Appeals Committee

a. Kent Merryfield nominated for liaison to the Academic Appeals Committee, Elected m/s/p

5. Review the recommendations of the discontinuance study panel for the MFA in Dramatic Writing 
a. Grace Reynolds, Chair of the discontinuance study panel, addressed the CEPC on the discontinuance panel’s work. The panel recommended for a 1-year continuation of the program before issuing the discontinuance. 

b. Provost (and former COTA Dean) Don Para addressed the council about the start of the MFA and the decision to suspend admissions.
c. Micheal Pounds and Brian Lane from FEA addressed the CEPC concerning their desire to keep the MFA running.
d. Former Dean Jay Kvapil from COTA addressed the CEPC on issues raised by Brian Lane.
e. Chair Brazier called for a vote from the committee for immediate discontinuance versus 1-year remediation, which yielded a close vote. Chair Brazier will prepare a report on the suggestions and concerns discussed by the council members for review at the next meeting before forwarding the report to the Senate.
6. Revisions to the Masters’ policy: Postponed to the next meeting
7. Adjournment at 4:00PM

These minutes have not been approved. 

Respectfully submitted by Panadda Marayong
